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TRIP REPORT 

 
Unfortunately the much anticipated Tangalooma Island trip was replaced 
with ‘plan B’ due to unfavourable winds for a Moreton Island weekend. 
 
13 boats turned up to enjoy a great day on Saturday. Our newest 
members met Brian at the boat ramp and he convinced them to abandon 
their plans to head to Couran Cove and join us at Peel Island for the day, 
where they then decided to join the Whittley Club. Welcome Barry and 
Debbie to our club! 
 
It was a great day for swimming, trying to stand up on Brian’s paddle 
board for me and Tim,  some people lunching at Little Ship Club on the 
Saturday, and everyone coming together for the 4pm happy hour and 
sausage sizzle on Saturday afternoon. 
 
As predicted, the winds made for a lumpy ride back to Raby Bay for those 
who departed on Sunday morning and we were very grateful that the 
‘plan B’ call was made and we were not punching through the seas 
returning from Moreton Island. 
 
 

                            
                                                    Happy Hour! 



 
Attendees: 

 
Kim and Jon (Seaduced).                           
Kim and Tony (JazKat) 
Daryl and Linda (Gypsea)                 
Mark and Peta (Foxy Lady)  
Steve and Lisa (Summer Breeze)  

  Barry and Debbie   
  Vicki and Kelvin ( Simply Red) 
  Arthur and Jacqui (Blue Pearl) 
   Brian and son Luke(Brisandy) 
   Phil and Annette (Nautisupa)

Paul and Kylie, Isla & Mahlia (Seaya) 
Vanessa and Michael (Charter S) 
Tim and Julie (Ameena) 
 
Several nominations for the Golden Duck award were received: 

1. Paul  left his mast light on 30 mins after dawn 
2. Michael left his navigation lights on after mooring. 
3.  Mark’s dingy floated away after drinks on Sunday afternoon 
(he claims that the trip was over at that time – but this is not the 
first time though) 
4.  Ruby fell in while mis-judging the jump from the dingy to the 
boat, and Darryl got very wet retrieving poor Ruby. 

The award went to Mark, see pic below! 
 
Look forward to catching up with everyone at our next event…Dec 3rd for 
Christmas lunch! 
Julie & Tim 
 
 

 



  
 

 
 



 


